
  

 

 

 

  

Notice to Residents 
Effective April 17, 2025 the metal recycling bin will be 

available for those wising to dispose of any metal 
objects. 

Location will be same as prior years.  
If you have any questions regarding the above, please 
feel free to contact the Town Office, I will be more than 

happy to help.  

 
 Thank you 

Lisa Hickey 
Town Clerk/Manager 

P.O. Box 220, Brigus Newfoundland, A0A 1K0  
Telephone 528-4588 

Email admin@townofbrigus.com  
Website: townofbrigus.com 
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